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Dear Mr Rodrigues

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Statement of Evidence for
the above mentioned works for the Department of Defence.

A review of the Statement of Evidence to the Joint Parliamentary Standing
Committee on Public Works has been carried out for compliance with the
Energy in Government Operations (EEGO) policy.

In consideration of the information provided in the Statement, I am satisfied
that there is sufficient intent to comply with the relevant provisions of the
EEGO policy with the following point to be noted:

• At Para. 72, the Australian Building Greenhouse Rating is now
referred to as NABERS Energy. Please refer to
http://www.nabers.com.au/office.aspx for further information.

If you wish to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to contact me
on (02) 6274 1734 or at llovd.woodford@environment.Qov.au.

Yours sincerely

Lloyd Woodfor

Director
Government Energy Efficiency Team
Department of the Environment, Water, Heritage and the Arts
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